
2018/2019 

Acknowledgement of Policies-Form 
For Plainville Public School Employees 

 

In accordance with the policies and procedures of the district please be advised of the following policies 
and information, which are intended to create and maintain a safe, healthy school and work 
environment. 
 
I, ________________________________, an employee of Plainville Public Schools’, hereby 
acknowledge that I have reviewed a copy of the following documents: 
 

 Sexual Harassment Policy,  File:  ACAB 

 Gifts To and Solicitations by Staff Policy, File:  GBEBC 

 Drug-Free Work Place Policy, File:  GBEC  

 Domestic Violence Leave Policy, File:  GCCD 

 Bullying Prevention Policy, File:  JICFB 

 Physical Restraint of Students Policy, File JKAA 

 Requirement to Report Suspected Child Abuse and Neglect, Student Welfare, File JL 

 Student Privacy Statement-Confidentiality Agreement 
 

In addition, all staff are asked to review and abide by the following policies relating to technology as set 
by the Plainville School District: 
 

 Internet, Network and E-mail Responsible Use Policy for Staff, File:  IJNDB 

 Web Publishing Policy, File:  IJNDC 

 Social Media Policy for Staff, File:  IJNDD 
 
All of the above policies/agreements have been placed on the district website, under Staff, Staff 
Policies-Annual Acknowledgement.   
 
Please review these policies/and the confidentiality agreement.  By signing below and returning this 
form to me, you are acknowledging review of the policies and agreement of the Student Privacy 
Statement/Confidentiality Agreement.  (You do not need to print out the confidentially agreement; this 
form will suffice.) 
 
_________________________________ _____________________ 
Employee Signature     Date 
 
 

________________________________ 
Employee’s Printed Name 
 
Comments, if any: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

Please return this signed form to Susan Rieger in the Superintendent’s office by Friday, 
September 7, 2018.  Thank you. 


